FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT
REQUEST FOR PRODUCTION OF INFORMATION

RICARDO J. JOHNSON REQUESTOR
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VILLAGE OF SAUK VILLAGE RESPONDENT

21801 TORRENCE AVE
SAUK VILLAGE, IL 60411
foia@saukvillage.org

Monday, March 07, 2016

THIS REQUEST FOR PRODUCTION OF INFORMATION IS MADE PURSUANT
TO THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 5 ILCS 140.

Please provide the following information for the above requestor, specifically the
hire date, and discharge dates for Ricardo J. Johnson, Between January, 2013 to
current, which Village department he was hired to work for, the specific title and
employment type, annual salary at the time of employment, and copies of any
letters of resignation received from Ricardo J. Johnson submitted to his assigned
direct supervisor or department director.

This FOIA request may be satisfied electronically using the above requestor
email shown, marcia12681@gmail.com

Respectfully submitted,

Ricardo J Johnson
Date: Monday, March 07, 2016
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pride & pratraas

21801 Torrence Ave., Sauk Village, IL 60411 - Phone (708) 758-3330 - (708) 758-1634

March 10, 2016
To whom it may concern:

Ricardo Johnson was a part time employee of Sauk Village making $8.25 per hour. His gross wages for
2014 were $1711.90. He also was paid $650.00 in 2014 for grass mowing as an independent contractor.
Please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

!ﬁ‘:{;nnicki

Payroll




pride & proegress

Fire Department: 1804 East 222nd Street, Sauk Village, IL 60411 - Phone (708) 758-2225 - Fax (708) 753-0901

March §, 2016

To whom it may concern:

Ricardo Johnson was a firefighter with the Sauk Village Fire Department form june 2, 2014 to September
17, 2014. Ricardo Johnson wrote a resignation letter on September 8, 2014 to resign from the Sauk
Village Fire Department on September 28, 2014 but decided to leave sooner. If there are any further
questions you may have you can contact the Sauk Village Fire Chief Al Stoffregen at 708-758-2225.

Sincerely,

iéﬁ/
Fire Chief t%r‘eén




September 8, 2014

Chief Al Stofferegen

I am writing this letter to inform you of my resignation as a firefighter from the Sauk Village Fire
Department. My last day of work will be September 28, 2014. | would like to express my appreciation
for your excellent leadership and wisdom. | have learned a lot during the time that I've been employed
with the Sauk Village Fire Department. | would like to offer my sincere thanks for the training that you

have provided me. Again thank you.

Sincerely

Ricardo Johnson




